
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: TA24 02 
Your Ref: A320 road improvements  
 

21 March 2025  
 
Dear neighbour  
 
Guildford Road temporary traffic lights.  

We will soon be establishing our site compound which will be our temporary base throughout the duration 
of our road improvements scheme. The compound will be located in a field adjacent to Guildford Road, 
between the Ottershaw and St Peter’s roundabouts.  

Next week, from Monday 24th to Friday 28th March, we will be constructing our compound’s entrance point 
and to carry out these works, we need to install two-way temporary traffic lights on Guildford Road 
between the Ottershaw and St Peter’s Way roundabouts. We will be installing these traffic lights during off-
peak hours, from 9:30 am to 4pm Monday to Friday.  

 
Keep in touch 
 
If you would like more information about the improvements to the A320 between Ottershaw 
and Chertsey: 
 

• visit the project website using the link below 
 

graham.co.uk/a320 
 

• contact the Project Team directly via email:  
 

civilscustomerrelations@graham.co.uk 
 

• contact the Project Team via telephone:  
 
02895 071 034 

 
• subscribe for electronic updates on the project using the link below or scan the QR 

code: 
 

mailto:civilscustomerrelations@graham.co.uk


  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bit.ly/40XqcQo 
 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience while we deliver these improvements. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Harry Knapp 
 
Stakeholder and Community Engagement Officer  
GRAHAM  
 
  

https://bit.ly/40XqcQo

